
Project Update: March 2017 
 
After launching the project, the project team developed questionnaires and 91 people were 
consulted. The terrain work for making these interviews was carried out from November 2016 
until February 2017. During this process we received much important information and 
suggestions for further implementation of the project. 
 
Until now, two meetings were organised, the first in Donji Milanovac and second in Dobra 
(both places within NP Djerdap territory). At our first meeting we had 15 people participating 
and at the second 11. In both meetings we used the same approach - in the first part of the 
meeting we presented processed data received from questionnaires, and participants could 
give their inputs during the discussion. All relevant information was collected and used for 
development of the guidelines. The guidelines should be finalised in March/April 2017. As 
well, the initial approach of the project to the local stakeholders set the basis for the 
upcoming establishment of a communication platform. 
 

 


